
Merritt  Rained  Out,  Re-
scheduled August 2nd
The Sprints on Dirt event for Saturday June 28th at Merritt
Speedway has been rained out. The race has been re-scheduled
for August 2nd.

http://www.sprintsondirt.com/2014/06/28/merritt-rained-out/
http://www.sprintsondirt.com/2014/06/28/merritt-rained-out/

